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I would like to be reassured that doctors will not be forbidden from, or disciplined for, pointing out the harmful

effects of some practices in different cultures and minority groups.
I am also curious as to why the sentence, "The Board is not proposing significant changes to the

current code." is repeated more than once in the article. this smacks of protesting too much and makes me
wonder, "If it ain't broke, why fix it?" To make money for lawyers?

Judith Strachan

Toowoomba, Queensland
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